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12 September 2022  
 
 
Dear parent/guardian/carer  
 
School Closed Monday 19 September 2022 
 
This week, all assemblies will be dedicated to HM Queen Elizabeth II to mark the twelve days 

of mourning and to recognise in gratitude her selfless service to the country. As you may be 

aware, the Government has decided that next Monday 19 September 2022 will be a Bank 

Holiday. School will therefore be closed.  

We would appreciate your support in encouraging your child(ren) to engage in the historic 

and solemn event of Her Majesty’s funeral. 

Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Mr P Gray  
Headteacher 
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